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It gives us immense pleasure to present the May 2025 issue of 

e-Palaash, the official e-newsletter of ICFAI University Jharkhand. 

In this edition, we’ve curated an inspiring mix of industry 

collaborations, academic achievements, cultural celebrations, 

workshops, webinars, and more—highlighting how our institution 

continues to engage meaningfully with industry, society, the 

economy, and uphold values and ethics  

As the monsoon sets in and cool breezes signal change, we invite 

our cherished readers to enjoy a trailer of what’s yet to come in 

the next year. We truly understand how deeply our readers cherish 

each edition, and we’re thrilled to deliver another selection of 

vibrant contributions from our faculty and students—unfolding a 

compelling platform for innovation, creativity, and academic 

discourse . 

We remain committed to high-quality education and fostering 

creativity grounded in ethical principles. Our students’ 

achievements in sports, speech competitions, cultural showcases, 

and extracurricular activities reflect a broad spectrum of talent and 

enterprise. We also extend heartfelt appreciation to our PhD 

scholars, whose research vigour and scholastic pursuits enhance 

our academic atmosphere and uplift our community. 

At ICFAI, we recognize that while there’s no single formula for 

success, effort, innovation, and fresh ideas lead the way forward. 

With our unique blend of knowledge cultivation and real-world 

enterprise, we remain confident in ICFAI’s place under the 

pedagogic sun. We congratulate every contributor—faculty, 

scholars, and students—for enriching e-Palaash and helping us 

bloom further in the academic landscape. 

Happy Reading! 

— Editor-in-Chief, e-Palaash 

 


